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Cassie Tripard

From: larry kuchenreuther <larrykuchenreuther@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 1:18 PM
To: Cassie Tripard
Subject: Fwd: riverfront trails subdivision

 

 
 

While I am opposed to telling owners what they can and can't do with their own property, I am 
opposed to changing a density zoning in an already dense area without regard to traffic flow or 
ingress and egress of the area during emergency situations, and impacts to residences closer to 
Missoula during peak traffic times, such as school getting out and quitting time at the end of the 
day. I feel more thought into traffic impact should be done before approving a density change for 
this area. 

Thank you. 

Larry Kuchenreuther 

3013 Briggs St. 

Missoula, Mt. 59803 

406-529-3700 


